
This Week at St George’s 

Sun Al Anonymous 7:00  
Mon Fitness 10 / MayCourt 6:30 / Soul Sauce 6:30 / Scout Leaders 7    

Tues  Tues Hangout 1:30 / Sparks 6 / Teachers’ Choir 6:30 / Worship 7:30         
Wed  Brownies 6:30 / Bible Study 7 / Optimists 7 

Thurs  Chair Yoga 9:15 / Bible Study 1:30 / EfM 7:30 / Outreach 7:00 

Fri  Piano Lessons 5  
Sat Fall Clean Up 9:00 / Messy Church 4 

 

 

Parish Survey  

If you have not completed a survey yet, please find one on the coffee 

table in the Narthex.  Please take time to complete the survey before you 
leave the church today.  Your input is valued and will be used as part of the 

discussion at several committee meetings including Parish Council in the next 
2-3 weeks.  Your Communications Committee 

  

Thank You 

On behalf of all participants of the Photo Directory, our appreciation is 
extended to Fran Rothenberg, George Mudry and Jack Nahrgang and the 

team for coordinating the schedule and staging of resources necessary for 
this to happen.  Your Parish Council 

 

Laity Organization 

St. George’s is a busy parish with a wide array of functioning committees and 
subcommittees. For reference purposes there has been a chart created that 

details for each committee: its mandate, the chairs and co-chairs, the 
Warden representative, and the key subcommittees and/or responsibilities. A 

copy is posted in the Narthex. The Laity Organization Chart will be updated 
annually as required. 

 

HOPE COMES TO EARTH: Music for the Christmas Season  

Spiritus Ensemble performs two of Bach’s best-loved works, the Magnificat 
and the Cantata Wachet auf (‘Sleepers, wake!’) as well as The Temple 

(2018) by Zachary Wadsworth.  Sunday, November 25, 2018 at 3:00 p.m., at 

Trillium (formerly St John’s) Lutheran Church, 22 Willow Street, 
Waterloo.  Tickets $30 Adults | $25 Seniors | $10 Students | $5 

Children.  Tickets available at the door and at spiritusensemble.com.  

 

Jig's Dinner on November 24th  

Holy Trinity Anglican Church, 237 Wilson Ave, Kitchener 

Doors open at 5:00 PM. at  
Adults  $15.00, Children 12 and under $ 5.00 

Anyone interested call John Coleman to arrange a ticket. 519-998-6171 

 
Priest                 Rev Dr Stephen Hendry                 519-603-7448 
                                                               stevehendry@execulink.com 
Parish Deacon   Rev MaryLynn Forrest                              519-404-2434 
Director of Music    Robert Aszmies    519-500-0769 
Organist    John Shaw    519-576-9322 
Honorary Assistant Rev Dr James Horne   519-744-4751 
Honorary Assistant Rev Elizabeth Appleyard   519-744-4751 
Honorary Assistant Canon David Morris   519-744-4751 
 

November 4, 2018 

Mission Statement        
Inspired by Christ, we dedicate ourselves to grow together in faith through 

active stewardship and ministry to one another and our communities.  
 

All are welcome here. 

 

Bagel Sunday – 1st Sunday of each month 
8:15 and 10:00   Sunday Holy Eucharist – Church 
10:00 am   Wednesday Healing Service – Chapel    

 
Valerie’s Office Administrator Hours are: 

Mon, Tues 1-5pm and Wed, Thurs, Fri, 8:30am -12:30pm 

 

                Readings for Next Week  
Ruth 3:1-5, 4:13-17  Psalm 127 
Hebrews 9:24-28  Mark 12:38-44 

 
 

 

321 Fischer Hallman Road, Kitchener, ON,  

N2M 4X9    519-744-4751 
stgeorgefh@golden.net 

www.stgeorgesofforesthill.com 
           https://livestream.com/accounts/4258512 

http://www.stgeorgesofforesthill.com/
https://livestream.com/accounts/4258512


St. John's Kitchen - Ground beef collection  

Today is the last day to donate 
The Kitchen located at 97 Victoria St. N, Kitchener, prepare between 250-300 

lunch meals daily, Monday to Friday, every week of the year. The kitchen is 
there for anyone who is in need of a meal, no questions asked. They rely on 

the community and local agencies to help them with supplying the food. 

Meat is an important part of a healthy meal that is not always available. The 
Outreach Committee is asking for your support by donating fresh/ frozen 

ground beef. Please label SJK on your package and place in the freezer in 
the kitchen or small deep freezer in the electrical room.  Please see any of 

the Outreach members or a Warden for access to these freezers.  
Susan Butt (Outreach member) 

 

FALL CLEANUP: Saturday, November 10 [9:00 AM - 11:30 AM]  

Please come and help clean up our church grounds in preparation for the 
winter season. Bring a rake and some garden gloves. Coffee, tea, juice, and 

timbits will be provided.  See Murray Gamble if you have any questions. 
Thanks! 

 

Stewardship Pledge Cards 

November 4th is Stewardship Sunday.  Thank you for returning your 
Stewardship Card today.  We truly appreciate your time, talents and treasure 

that you offer to your church which helps us plan for the future.   

 

Christmas Market – November 17
th

.   
It is getting closer. Have you decided how you can help? The ever-popular 
bottle pull will require donations. Place a bottle of anything in a bag and place 
it in the decorated box in the Narthex. Items you canned this summer, and 
baked goods are always desirable. Please mark what kinds of nuts are in 
these offerings. Crafts, knitting, or needlework are wonderful donations. The 
green handout in this bulletin should be kept for future reference as it gives 
more detail. Any questions may be directed to Christine Ledbury at 519-743-
5575 (email at cledbury@golden.net)  or speak with June Matheson at 519- 
746-2881. Thank you.   

 

Thank You from YWCA 
The YWCA Emergency Shelter (formerly Mary’s Place) wants to thank the 

parishioners of St George’s of their ongoing generous donations of household 

items. 

 

Share the Warmth 

We are accepting donations of gently used winter outerwear.  This includes 

boots, hats, mitts, etc.  Please put in a plastic bag and leave in the back right 
side of the Chapel.  Last year we donated 40 bags. 

 

Messy Church 

The next Messy Church event is on Saturday, November 10th from 4-6 p.m. 
The parable will be “The Prodigal Son”. This was the event that had to be 

cancelled in the spring due to the ice storm. Drama, crafts, and songs will be 
followed by dinner. Sign up in the Narthex if you would like to attend. You 

may speak with Father Stephen, Sheri Armstrong, Kathy Braun, or Valerie 

Cuthbert if you have questions. Thank you. 

 

Euchre Night: Your Chance to Handle “Trump” 
Date: Friday – November 23rd 

Starting time is 7:00 p.m. in Thompson Hall  
• This is meant to be a fun, not a serious evening of adult Euchre  

• There will be 4 x 20-minute games so we get a chance to mix and 

match opponents (teams stay together)  
• Sign up as individual or team (2 players) on the sheet in the Narthex  

• Entry cost is $2 per player payable at the event  
• Bring your own beverages – snacks will be provided  

• Coffee, tea and a light 'dessert' will be served at 9:00 pm   

Questions??? Ask Jim Fox or Mike Stredwick 

 

May Court Music Night 

Once again May Court, (the oldest women’s service club in Canada), is 
holding their May Court Music Night at the Registry theatre on Frederick St. 

on Wednesday 7th November at 7.30 pm. The proceeds of this evening will 

go to needy women and children throughout the Waterloo region. 
Tickets are available from Lilian Cressman or Fran Rothenberg and cost $35. 

 

Calendars 
2019 Calendars are for sale in the office for $5.00.   

 

Sermon CD’s 

Sermons are available at the entrance.  Please take one of the CD’s. 

 

Welcome Packages 

Welcome packages are available at eh entrance.  Please take one. 

 

Join the Greeters Team 
If you are interested in greeting people as they come to church on Sundays, 

please speak with Ivan or call the office. 
 

 

 
 

 

mailto:cledbury@golden.net


Used Eyeglasses 

If you have any used eyeglasses please place them in the basket provided in 
the Narthex! Many thanks from the Outreach Committee  

 

Canadian Tire Money  
The Property Committee would appreciate donations of Canadian Tire 

money. It will be used to purchase maintenance items  

 

Grocery Vouchers  
Grocery Vouchers for Sobeys, Food Basics and President’s Choice are on sale 

in the Narthex after services. The church receives 4% of all sales. It is an 
easy way to support our Church.  

 

Toonies for Turbans  

To pay for the material needed to make the Cancer Turbans, the Outreach 
Committee would appreciate your help. Please donate toonies by leaving 

them in the jar in the Narthex  

 

Food Bank 
When doing your grocery shopping why not add an item or two for the Food 

Bank.  There is a blue bin in the Narthex to collect the items.  We thank John 
Ryrie for delivering the donations to the Food Bank for us. 

 
 

 

 


